
 
Corunna Middle School Announcements 

Wednesday, April 27, 2022 
School Hours: 7:50 a.m. - 2:35 p.m. ​ ​ Office Hours: 7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 

 
Daily Introduction:  Good morning, staff and students.  Here at CMS we are true CAVS because we…. 
Choose Kindness 
Accept Responsibility 
Value Safety 
Show Respect 
 
Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
CMS Track 
Last night the middle school boys' track team hosted Linden and won the meet 120.5 - 7.5. It was an 
outstanding team performance with the boys winning all 16 events. There were many personal records 
established by team members despite the particularly cold conditions. The teams will get back on the track 
tomorrow night against Fenton at 4:15 please come out and support our middle school track teams. 
 
Yesterday the girls middle school track team won their meet against Linden 74.5 to 53.5.  Lead by strong 
performances in the 4x100, 4x200, and 4x400 m relays. Taking first in the sprints where Cadie Miller & Abby 
Boles, Mackenzie LeCureux in the hurdles, and Elise Nelson, Olivia Mrva, and Marlee Princinsky sweeping 
shot put.  
 
Multiplication Madness 
Attention 5th graders:  Today's Multiplication Madness Battle will be the Minecraft Battle Boss vs. The 
Spaghettio’s. Meet Ms. Himm in the Cafeteria after you eat lunch to compete. 
 
State Testing 
This week begins state testing for our 5th grade students.  4th, 6th, and 7th grade students will not begin 
testing until the following week.  This week’s schedule for our 5th graders is below: 

●​ April 26:  5th Grade M-STEP Social Studies Test 
●​ April 27:  5th Grade M-STEP Science Test 
●​ April 28:  5th Grade M-STEP Science Test 

Students will not be allowed to have cell phones and other electronic devices from home in the testing room.  
Students either need to keep these items at home on testing days or leave them in their lockers during the 
testing sessions.  Thank you for your assistance in reminding your child to follow these expectations from the 
State.  If this rule is violated and a device ends up in the testing room, students’ tests could be invalidated. 
 
Middle School Spring Band Concert 
Our 6th-8th grade bands will perform their spring concert on Wednesday, April 27, beginning at 7:00 pm in the 
high school gymnasium.  Please plan to join us to support these students.  If you have a student performing, 
call time for this event is 6:30 p.m. and they should be wearing the same attire as the previous concerts held 
this year.  Please contact Mr. Luft with questions.  (cluft@corunna.k12.mi.us)  
 
“NO PEANUTS PLEASE” 
Our amazing student population includes more than one student with a life-threatening peanut allergy.  We are 
asking you to make sure you are only bringing snacks and lunch items that do not include peanuts.  
Thank you for helping to keep everyone safe. 

mailto:cluft@corunna.k12.mi.us


 
Popcorn Pop  
Popcorn money will be collected on Thursday, April 28th.  
 
 
Candy Cart 
Friday, April 29th candy cart will be for our 4th/5th grade students. 
 
Birthdays 
 
Lunch Choices: 
 
Daily Closing:  Those are all of the announcements.  Make it a great day, or not, as always the choice is 
yours!! 


